
May 2025 Classroom Newsletter 

News From 4A  
"Honour her for all that her hands have done, and let her works bring her praise at the city gate. 

Proverbs 31:31​ ​  

In Language Arts, we are going to be wrapping up our 
last Readers Workshop Session on Historical Fiction as 
we’ve looked at different perspectives on the Sett lement 
of the West. We will soon begin our novel study “Mice at 
Centre Ice.” We continue to practice our writing strategies 
as we’ve moved into our story writing unit. 
In Math, we are learning about calculating area and 
measuring angles. From here, we will jump into our 
geometry unit. As always, our quick recall of basic facts 
great ly benefits various other numeracy concepts. 
In Science, for the first week of May will be exploring 
and programming robots called Sphero Bolts. This will be 
part of our computer programming outcome that we have 
been working on throughout the year.. We will also be 
starting a new unit “lLiving Systems” which will explore 
Animal and Plant Life. 
In Social Studies, we will continue our research on the 
First Nations People of Alberta. 
 
There are many fun events happening for us in the next 
few weeks so we’ve noted important dates up to year 
end. On May 9 we will take in “Charlie and the Chocolate 
Factory” presented by the SCA Performing Arts class. On 
May 30, we will be going to Strathcona Wilderness Centre. 
Watch for permission click forms in your inbox. Happy 
Mother’s Day to all of the Moms in our lives. 

Upcoming Dates: May  
2: P.D. Day- No School for Students 
7: Early Dismissal 
7: Hats on for Mental Health 
9: Theatre Performance at SCS 
13: Volunteer Tea 
16: Children's Choir Performance 
14, 28: Chip Day 
23: Hot lunch 
30: Field Trip to Strathcona Wilderness 
Centre 
 
Looking ahead… 
June 6: Elementary Track & Field Day 
June 25: Last Day of Classes 
 
 
Class Website: 
https://sce4a.schoolsites.ca/ 

 


